The Junior Section at
Newmarket Links Golf Club

in partnership with The Golf Foundation are pleased to
host their first social event, and cordially invite you to

Afternoon Tea

on Saturday 29" June at 2:30pm

Please come along with friends and extended family, especially brothers,
sisters, nieces, nephews, grandchildren etc. There will be fun games
around the clubhouse for young people of any ability, including non-players.
(Places limited)
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To book yourself onto this fine event please call:
07810 115 481 or email: lesleyoshea@live.co.uk
www.linksgolfclub.co.uk ® www.golf-foundation.org

Please share this invitation with your friends and family!




Parents, grandparents, aunts and uncles can enjoy
sandwiches and tea in the clubhouse with an
opportunity to learn more about the club and,

In particular, the junior section.

In September we will be launching an
exciting new event for girls!

| look forward to seeing you all on the 29" June.

George 0’Shea (Junior Captain)




